
Updates on the 22nd IAGP International Congress 

Dear IAGP Community, 

We sincerely appreciate your interest in our upcoming event.  

We would like to inform you that the early bird registration deadline has been moved until the 
end of April. We apologize for any inconvenience this adjustment may cause, but this decision 
was made to ensure greater financial and organizational clarity. It will allow us to confirm 
participant numbers early and stabilize event operations. 

Additionally, we are pleased to announce that the abstract submission deadline has been 
extended to March 31. In response to feedback, we have also expanded the applicability of 
student rates and introduced a new online program. This will provide more opportunities for 
participation and presentations for those unable to join us in Japan. 

These changes have been made with the goal of enhancing the conference experience for all 
attendees. 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to a dynamic and enriching event with the 
participation of many. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Warm regards, 
Heloisa Fleury, 
IAGP President 

March 12, 2025   

 


